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Friday, 8th October 

Food Bank  

After the success of previous years, we are 

hoping to support our local food bank again, 

as part of our harvest celebrations.  

Trussell Trust foodbanks provide three days 
of emergency food to local individuals and 
families in crisis. Frontline care 
professionals including health visitors, 
social workers and school liaison officers 
refer people who are facing hunger to the 
foodbank.  As well as receiving nutritionally 
balanced, non-perishable food parcels, 
people visiting the foodbank are welcomed 
with a cup of tea, listened to and signposted 
to agencies who are able to help resolve the 
underlying cause of the problem.  

By donating to the foodbank you can help 
support local people in crisis. Following are 
the types of food our local foodbank would 
like: Pasta sauce, Tinned meat, Tinned fruit, 
Tinned sponge pudding, Longlife Juice, UHT 
or Powder Milk, Sugar (500g), Biscuits or 
snacks, Tinned vegetables and Tea or 
coffee. 

If you would like to support us as a school 
with something from the list above or 
similar, please send them into school with 
your child by Thursday 14th October as all 
donations will be collected on Friday 15th 
October.  

Many thanks in anticipation of your 
support. 

 

Merit Winners 

Well done to our ‘Merit Winners’ for this week. Certificates 

and prizes are well deserved and examples include: excellent 

acting skills with ‘The Little Red Hen’ story, trying hard this 

week to use joined handwriting, proud and enthusiastic 

singing in assembly and suggesting some excellent vocabulary 

to use in thriller writing. 

Cross Country 

A shout out to our pupils who ran in this week’s Cross Country 

Town Final, which took place at High Tunstall yesterday 

(07.10.21). Every child did themselves proud and displayed 

exemplary behaviour and attitude. Congratulations to those 

who are through the Tees Valley Final this coming Wednesday 

at Stewart’s Park in Middlesbrough (13.10.21) 

 

 

Parent Consultation Evening 

Links have been sent out for 

(Reception-Y6) online 

booking slots. These are 

filling up fast, so please book 

an appointment as soon as 

possible to secure a time. 

Nursery parents/carers are 

being contacted separately.  

 

Football 

Congratulations to our Y6 

Football Team, who played 

today at Brierton Sports 

Centre. Of the six games 

played, they won 5 of them 

and drew one. Mr Johnson 

reports that their attitude 

and behaviour was first 

rate! 

Greatham 

Our Y6 have had a great day visiting 

Greatham Village today. The weather has 

looked after them, and they have a wealth 

of knowledge to support this term’s 

History and Geography Topic. 

 

Events 

11.10.21 Pupil visit to Tesco to collect   

‘Food Bank’ donations – Thank You Tesco! 

12.10.21 Football Competition at Dyke 

House (pupils have been notified). 

13.10.21 Cross Country Tees Final 

14.10.21 Tag Rugby Girls Town Final (am) & 

Tag Rugby Boys Town Final (pm) 

15.10.21 Food Bank collection from Fens 

Primary School. 

 

 

 
Attendance Award 

Each week, one of our classes will win our 

attendance award and proudly display it in 

their class for the week. The current 

winners are Mr Birtwistle’s Y4 class. Each 

week we aim to beat the national average. 

Who will this week’s winners be? 


